
From: Debbie Barthe <DebbieBarthe@scsenate.gov>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 1/27/2016 1:43:27 PM
Subject: Request for Meeting With Governor Haley - Leadership Aiken County

Katherine,

Thank you for your help with this. The Leadership Aiken County group is planning on coming to the statehouse on 
Tuesday, February 16th. Last year when they came I believe Senator Young arranged for them to meet with the 
Governor or her Chief of Staff. We were hopeful to arrange the same this year. Ideally we would love it if an 11:15 
until 11:45 slot was open, but if not the group is having a tour at 9, ending around 10:30 or so. So a 10:30 meeting 
would work as well.

Thanks so much for your help!

Debbie Barthe
Office of Senator Tom Young
Gressette Building 608
P.O. Box 142
Columbia, SC 29202
Phone: 803-212-6000
Fax: 803-212-6011
E-Mail: debbiebarthe@scsenate.gov
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